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The Kansas State University Veterinary Health Center 
Oncology Service and Basset Hound Club of America Health 
Committee have combined efforts to further evaluate cancers 
affecting AKC registered Basset Hounds living in the U.S. for all 
or most of their lives. 

 

Sarah Broom, DVM, a member of the BHCA and BHCA Health 
& Research Committee, is currently pursuing a medical 
oncology residency at Kansas State University and helped 
design this study.  

 

There is a strong need for more information 

regarding diagnosed cancers in purebred dogs, as this 
information is helpful for owners, breeders, and veterinarians. 
This information may aid in guiding breed-specific screening 
tests and perpetuate further genetic research regarding cancer 
in our beloved Bassets.  

 

As a member of the BHCA, we hope that you will voluntarily 
participate in a survey-based research study to help us better 
understand diagnosed cancers in Basset Hounds living in the 
U.S. and factors that may be associated with their cancer. 

 
_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Click the link below: 
BASSET HOUND CANCER SURVEY  

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YNnf8vuPkXzi-MLJubn0n5JqQXXJcsKNrMvlj9TjWT0XzG5xM4VNMyOyex6mbaB5yzz0t73Tr9Z7pwPGvqN3JY0QksvcAkGOoKFQrU36fe8HOfQxrdNspMp858xZ_VwChoRYGZ5Xb2GFhO_pPZTX3qTafjEDLCjXgbAekU3hMC9CvVVrxdM7a2SQN_vx2emj&c=&ch=

